25/07/2024, 14:44

FW: [External]Code/permit/Special assessment Request// 9 BROOKSIDE DR

From: Christopher Burger <CBurger@cityofnorwich.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 8:07 PM

To: Daniel Coley <dcoley@cityofnorwich.org>;

MarkTebbets <MTebbets@cit ofnorwich.org>

Cc:

Subject: Re: [External]Code/permit/Special assessment Request// 9 BROOKSIDE DR

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cburger@gityofnorwich.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

There are no open permits or violations on file for 9 Brookside Drive, Norwich CT.

Christopher Burger - ABO
Assistant Building Official
860.823.3768



